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INTERVIEW WITH OUR SCHOOL SAFETY
MS. ALLEN COMMUNITY NEWS
4-16-2024

INTERVIEW:

FINAL THOUGHT:

IF YOU SEE SOMETHING OR A STRANGER IN SCHOOL
PLEASE SAY SOMETHING TO MS.ALLEN, A TEACHER
OR STAFF.

WE WANTED TO THANK MS. ALLEN FOR THIS
WONDERFUL INTERVIEW AND IF YOU SEE MS. ALLEN
IN THE HALLWAYS STOP AND SAY HELLO AND
THANK YOU!




